Tri-Township Park District

Troy, lllinois 62294
MINUTES - TRI-TOWNSHIP PARK DISTRICT

The regular monthly meeting of the Tri-Township Park District
Board of Commissioners was convened at the Pavillion meeting room
on November 17, 1981 at 8:;00 P.M. with president Russell
Wiesemeyer presiding. In addition to the president, Commissioners
Leonard and Foucek answered present to the roll call. Attorney
Robert Cadigan was also present.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved,

The Treasures's report was read and the bills were presented.
Motion to accept Treasurer's report and pay the bills was made
by Commissioner Foucek, seconded by Commissioner Leonard and
carried. Pgyment of the Meyer Yardservice bill will be delayed
subject to approval of work.

It was noted that the Soccer Club has agreed to reseed the
area on the large ball diamond, which has been used for soccer
games, at the points where the goals were set.

Motion was made by Commissioner Foucek, seconded by
Commissioner Leonard and carried to make a contribution of $50.00
to W.H. Carson to cover transportation expense of 30 55 gallon drums
donated to the park by Mr. Carson.

Commissioner Leonard read a letter from the Department of
Conservation on the approval of the Power Line Burial project.
Requested completion of billing form provided was accomplished
and returned on November 3, 1981, The 50% project reimbursement
amount is expected within the next 60 days.

It was noted that the Soccer Club has requested permission to
set posts around the new Soccer Area connected by cable and lay
gravel on both sides of lake drive for parking. The laying of
gravel was received favorably by the Board but the post and cable
arrangement was vetoed due to safety precautions.

: A Certificate of Appreciation was received from the Troy
Soccer Club for the District's continuing support of that
organization during 1981

Attorney Cadigan reported that the tax levy has been filed.
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The subject of an ordinance for the prevention of intoxicating
beverage consumption on the park grounds withfﬁpecial permit, which
will be enforced by the police department was reviewed. It was
reported that Mayor Criley has sssured the Board that a City
Ordinance will be established for this purpose.

A letter was received from the Department of Interior regarding
the Sr. Citizen building requesting additional information on
purposes for the building. Reply will be handled by Attorney Cadigan.
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